
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF FULTON COUNTY 

FULTON 
COUNTY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 2024 

6:00 P.M. 
GOVERNMENT CENTER 
141 PRYOR STREET, SW 

ATLANTA, GA 30303 

The Fulton County Board of Commissioners will convene a Special Called Meeting for the purpose of 
public hearing on proposed millage rate as described below: 

NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE 

The Fulton County Board of Commissioners has tentatively adopted a 2024 millage rate which will 
require an increase in property taxes by 3.74 percent. 

All concerned citizens are invited to the public hearing on this tax increase held at the Government 
Center Assembly Hall, 141 Pryor Street, Atlanta, GA 30303 on July 10, 2024 at 10:00 a.m and 6:00 p.m, 
and via video conferencing accessible via the Fulton County website at www.fultoncountyga.gov, or 
could be accessed via Zoom at the following web addresses on July 10, 2024: 
10 a.m. meeting - https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CgXtl_KjS10_OvVs9lub3g 
6 p.m. meeting - https://zoom.us/j/927760 19608? pwd=mbbXsTN3bDIH9dpNrQDSo4DfMIfGeP. 1 

Time and places of additional public hearings on this tax increase are at the Government Center 
Assembly Hall, 141 Pryor Street, Atlanta, GA 30303 on August 7, 2024 at 10:00 a.m and via video 
conferencing accessible via the Fulton County website at www.fultoncountyga.gov, or accessible via 
Zoom at the following web address: 

https://zoom.us/j/96836327 41 7?pwd=cVd5MG1ONEVsL2FjY XJBZEhUSUJvZz09 

This tentative increase will result in a millage rate of 8.87 mills, an increase of .32 mills. Without this 
tentative tax increase, the millage rate will be no more than 8.55 mills. The proposed tax increase for a 
home with a fair market value of $500,000 is approximately $54.40 and the proposed tax increase for a 
non-homestead property with a fair market value of $750,000 is approximately $96.00. 

Saiup, 1. 
Tonya R. Grier, Clerk to the Commission 


